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Dear Parents/Carers and Year 11 students,  

Well done! 

After re-launching our remote learning this week, we would like to congratulate the overwhelming 
majority of students on their attitude to learning and for completing their work.  Our teachers are 
working really hard increasing the number of live lessons for students and we have been impressed 
with engagement and effort of nearly all students. 

Behaviour concerns 

Disappointingly however, we have had a few behaviour concerns where students have not followed 
the Academy behaviour policy and disrupted the learning in the lesson. This is not acceptable.  

Please can you read protocols for remote learning (please find attached) to remind your child of the 
expectations. We expect that students treat a live lesson like a face-to-face lesson following the 
Academy behaviour policy. Students who fail to comply will no longer receive live lessons and will 
have to study via remote learning instead.  This may have a negative consequence on any 
assessments which may follow to replace GCSE examinations.  

Please keep up the hard work. 

Tom Peacock  

Head Of Year 11 
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